
 

 

EPM received bids to build the civil  

works of generation units 5 to 8 of Hidroituango 

 

EPM reports to the public: 
 

At 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, December 7, the period to receive bids for contracting 
process CRW 167467, which has the purpose of building the final civil works of the 
Ituango Hydroelectric Project (Hidroituango), consisting of generation units 5 to 8, was 
closed. 

This process, carried out as a public request for bids, was opened last March and ten 
national and foreign companies stated their interest in participating.  After attending to 
the various clarification requests from the interested parties, nine addenda were issued. 

A proposal was received on Wednesday from Consorcio Ituango PC-SC, comprised of: 
Yellow River CO LTD, Powerchina International Group Limited Sucursal Colombia and 
Schrader Camargo S.A.S. 

As of the date, EPM will begin the evaluation process for these bids. Units 5 to 8 of 
Hidroituango do not have a regulatory commitment. Works are estimated to begin 
during the second semester of 2023.  

The Ituango Hydroelectric Project is comprised of eight generation units, with an 
installed capacity of 300 megawatts of power each, for the National Interconnected 
System (SIN, for the Spanish original).  

The total will be 2,400 megawatts, corresponding to 17% of the power the Country needs 
to continue growing and contributing to the well-being and quality of life of millions of 
Colombians.  

 
Medellín, December 7, 2022 

 


